
3rd May 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Plants 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

This week we have been writing our own stories based on ‘The Enormous Turnip’. We have  
enjoyed planting and watering our seeds. We also enjoyed holding the ducklings who have 
grown much bigger.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4e5bOiMW/F4XsBaf2
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEhARaRb/11GDYA2C


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading the story ‘The Little Island’ 
and writing our own versions of the story. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about addition and tell addition  
stories. 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
before                fetch  

 
habitat              

 
lazy                       weep             

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will be learning about different  
habitats and  matching animals to their 
young.  
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be sewing and making our own farms. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your children 
learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


